

| | | | | |
|------------------|--|--|---|--|
| | <p>(iv) Publication of key decisions/outcomes from Board meetings</p> <p>g. The Chair will use her performance appraisal interviews with Board Members to explore ways in which their skills, expertise and contacts can be put to best use in furtherance of the College's objectives</p> | | <p>Each Board member received a personal training log at meeting. The Clerk will inform members of suitable/available training. Members will take this forward on an individual basis also.</p> | |
| <p>3.</p> | <p>Committees</p> <p>h. The Principal should ensure early and substantive Board / Committee engagement on all major issues and that the Board/Committee is not presented with a fait accompli. Likewise, senior managers should be encouraged to be open with the Board about any service issues and challenges, in the manner that the Principal currently does</p> <p>i. Each Committee will undertake an annual review of its own effectiveness which will include a review of its Terms of Reference and the information needs of the Committee</p> | <p>Outline to Committees – April 2018.</p> | <p>Will now be an agenda item for each meeting – 'Risks and Issues'.</p> <p>G Stillie and C Gibb with the Chair of Audit will consider the fluidity of the Risk Register through the individual Committees.</p> <p>Top 5 Risks to come to every Board meeting unless the full Register is being presented.</p> <p>This will be in line with the process already followed by the Audit Committee. A proposed template will be issued by Clerk to the Committees.</p> | |

| | | | | |
|------------------|--|--|---|--|
| | <p>j. Each Committee will produce an annual report on its work which will form part of the College's annual report</p> <p>k. Any key reports on financial and governance problems in other Colleges (and public bodies) within Scotland will be drawn to the attention of the Audit Committee which will report to the Board on any relevant lessons for the College</p> | <p>Reports will be published in November each year</p> | <p>This already happens through the Audit Committee on certain areas. The SMT will forward any external pertinent issues to members and the Clerk will place on the Board Portal.</p> | |
| <p>4.</p> | <p>Use of technology</p> <p>i. Two Board Members (from the Development Committee) will investigate the potential uses of technology in relation to video conferencing, paperless meetings and social media/networking and present a report to the Board</p> <p>[However, there is still an expectation that Board Members will be present in person at the vast majority of Board and Committee meetings and attendance by way of video or tele-conferencing will be the exception rather than the rule]</p> | <p>June 2018</p> | <p>I Johnstone and S Duffy will take forward and report back to Board.</p> | |